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Representative Schneider:

The prohibition on rebate and refund offers in this draft is enforced by DATCP, and does
not contain a specific penalty.  A violator would therefore be subject to a forfeiture not
to exceed $200.  I have also included a delayed effective date.  If you would like make
any changes, please contact me.
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